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25th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following last term’s Learning Adventure – Our Frozen Planet - the children would like to raise 
money for the WWF charity. To do this, we are planning a sponsored indoor skip on Monday 5th 
December 2022. 
 
This will be a fun event with the children challenging themselves, seeing how many skips they 
can do in 10 minutes. To add to the enjoyment factor, we will have some fun competitions too!  
 
Each child will be provided with a skipping rope and will be given 10 minutes to accumulate as 
many jumps as possible. This should be a really fun way to raise some money for a very good 
cause. It would be greatly appreciated if your child could collect some sponsors for taking part 
in this event. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss Pinder and Mrs Hepworth 
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Pupil Name: ______________________________________ Class: _______ 
 

 
Full Name  Amount sponsored 

  

  

  
  

  

  
  

  

  
  

  
  

  

  
  

  

  
  

  

  
  

  
  

  

  
  


